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Ko Callum Mudgway, he mokopuna o Te Ātiawa o Te Waka-a-Māui  

 

After three years of full-time study at Victoria University of Wellington, 

21-year-old Callum graduated in March 2016 with a Bachelor of Design 

Innovation, majoring in media design.  He now works for an innovative 

motion advertising company in Wellington (Fox & Co.) and recently 

designed their website. 

Callum’s journey into the IT field began in 2013 after he finished his 

schooling at Queen Charlotte College, Picton, and Marlborough Lines 

awarded him a scholarship to begin his studies at Victoria University. 

Thank you to Te Ātiawa o Te Waka-a-Māui Trust for their support during 

Callum’s university years. 

E whakawhetai ana o mātou ki Te Ātiawa o Te Waka-Māui Trust. 

Ngā mihi nui, Helen Mudgway (mother) 


